

October 2016 MONTHLY NEWSLETTER



Magic is in the air as Halloween is most certainly near!

WELCOME TO ALL GUESTS... We are an association of Independent Real Estate Professionals who hold a reputation of exemplary ethics and education, dedicated to setting the highest standard for professional excellence in Real Estate.

Members Include: Realtors, Appraisers, Loan Officers, Lenders, Title Representatives, Property Inspectors, Property Managers, Commercial Brokers, Advertising Companies and Service Related Companies.

Monthly Meetings are the

2nd Tuesday of Every

Month 8:30am - 10:30am

Valuable Information

The information that we are provided at our monthly meetings is truly valuable and can be applied to our positions in the real estate industry. Our September Guest Speaker was Beth Warren, the owner of Redefined Living and Redefined Moving. Linda's company offers the "White Glove Service" to her clients in addition to cleaning, space planning, organizing, decluttering, clean out services, and property staging.

Please contact Jackle McMahon @ <u>Jacklyn.McMahon@ThirdFederal.com</u> or at 727-822-4331 for anything with regard to the monthly IREP Newsletter. Thank you!

Happy Birthday to You



Barry Beote 10/04 Linda Moore 10/12 Al Knighton 10/23

Interesting Facts about the month of: October

And speaking of
Halloween... Full moons
are rare on 10/31. The
next one isn't until 2020,
the last one was 2001 and
before that it was 1955!

Columbus discovered America 10/12/1492

Opal is October's birthstone.

October is National Pizza month!